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Friday 13th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The children have had another busy week. Y5/6 pupils in particular have been working very hard with the Beverley 
Puppet Festival staff in order to create a giant puppet that will be used in the festival next summer. They have 
learned a great deal about the history of Beverley whilst taking part in these special workshops. I am told that there 
will be special ‘previews’ of their puppet on Toll Gavel, Beverley (in front of the church) tomorrow (Saturday 14th 
October) around the following times: 11am, 1pm and 3pm. If you are planning a trip into town tomorrow, perhaps 
you could take a look at our children’s work! 
 
Our safety barrier is almost ready to be put into use. We are always trying to improve our safeguarding measures, 
which I know that you will appreciate. Both our Coltman Avenue and Burden Road gates will open at 8.45am. 
Teaching staff will collect the pupils from the yard at 8.50am as usual. Thank you for making every effort to get 
your children in to school promptly.  
 
I would like to give you some dates for your diaries. Further details will follow nearer the time: 
 
Parents’ Evenings will be held on Tuesday 28th November and Wednesday 29th November. 
 
Christmas Productions will be as follows:  
EYFS Nativity – Tuesday 12th December at 10am 
Y5/6 Christmas Play – Tuesday 12th December at 6.30pm 
Y1/2 Nativity – Wednesday 13th December at 10am 
Y3/4 Christmas Carols – Wednesday 13th December at 6.30pm 
 
I hope that this information is helpful. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mr. L. A. Myers  
Head Teacher 
 


